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SPECIAL ORDER JUL 172
NO. 2001-_340

SUBJECT : Amendment to Special Order No. 2001-304

Authorizing the Conduct of Workshop for the
Progress Report of the Forestry Policy Review
and Formulation

In the interest of the service and in view of the hosting by the Philippines of the ASEAN
Senior Officials for Forestry (ASOF) Meeting on 18-25 July 2001, the workshop for the
Progress Report of the Forestry Policy Review and Formulation under the Community-
Based Resource Management (CBRM) Program scheduled on 19-21 July is hereby
moved to 25-28 July 2001.

Moreover, in view of the economy measures, the planning workshop for the CBRM
Program shall be conducted in conjunction with the above workshop. Hence, the
following Regional and Central Office personnel are hereby authorized to attend the
CBRM Planning workshop on 25-26 July 2001:

1. Wilfredo Obien - FAPMED-FASPO

2. Cristina Regunay - FAPsPPD-FASPO

3. Eda B. Soriano - -do-

4. Alma P. Segui - -do-

5. Elvira Caparas - Accounting-Central Office

6. Nenita de Leon - -do-

7. Agnes Campo - Cashier-Central Office

8. (1) Planning Officer - Regions 5, 7, 8, 13 and ERDB
9. (1) Finance Officer - Regions 5, 7, 8, 13 and ERDB
10. (1) Accountant - Regions 5, 7, 8, 13 and ERDB

Funds for this purpose shall charged against the CBRM Funds, subject to the usual
accounting and auditing procedures. Likewise, traveling expenses of the representatives
from the field of all be charged to their respective CBRM funds.

HEHERSON T. ALYAREZ
Secretary
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